


 

Photo 1 - As part of the centennial celebrations at the Oklahoma Department of Transportation headquarters in Buffalo on 
Sept. 15, students from Buffalo Elementary School learned about transportation by touring the building, talking to crews and 
getting a first-hand look at road equipment. The students also took part in a coloring contest as a way to wish ODOT a happy 
centennial. The winners in the 1st to 3rd grade category are {from left to right} second place winner Jose Campos, third place 
winner Dalton Munson and first place winner Dalton Cosby. 

 

Photo 2 - To help commemorate 100 years of transportation in Oklahoma, a plaque will be placed at each of the Oklahoma 
Department of Transportation division offices statewide. Dedicating the plaque at the Buffalo office on Sept. 15, are {from left 
to right} Div. 6 Maintenance Manager James Robison,  ODOT Director of Operations Casey Shell, Div. 6 Engineer Ron 
McDaniel, Div. 6 Construction Engineer Scott Armstrong and ODOT Chief Engineer Gary Evans. 


